
Subject: Council Remuneration Task Force
Date: Wed, 27 Apr 2005 23:07:06 -0700

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Bill Yager <billyager@shaw.ca>

CC: James Ridge <James_Ridge@dnv.org>, FONVCA <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mr. Yager:

I would like to thank you for addressing the Federation of NV Community Associations and seeking feedback on the issues facing the
Council Remuneration Task Force. 

FONVCA members are in unanimous agreement that the Council Remuneration Task Force should, in spite of the resignation of its
Chair, forge ahead with its work to submit a report to Council before the summer of '05.  If the work of the Task Force can be
completed in this time-frame, it would give Council the opportunity to consider and adopt some specific remuneration policies, before
this Council term expires, for implementation in '06 following the upcoming November municipal elections. FONVCA further
suggests that the Task Force should consider soliciting public input from community associations or their executive committees. If this
suggestion is not practical in the time you have available, then an interview process involving selected individuals would be
appropriate. After a report has been submitted, Council would still have the option of holding a public meeting in Council Chambers in
order to obtain some broader public input.

The Federation of NV Community Associations believes that the work of the Council Remuneration Task Force is extremely important
to the District and we eagerly look forward to the completion of your work. 

Sincerely, 
Brian Platts 
Federation of NV Community Associations 
3187 Beverley Crescent 
North Vancouver, B.C. 
V7R 2W4 
Ph. 604-985-5104
Fax. 604-988-5594 
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